
 
 

         
 

         Dated: 16th July 2024 

 

CIRCULAR 

 

ICMR intends to create a crèche facility for young children at the premises of ICMR. In order to 

understand the requirement of the employees, all those who wish to avail the crèche facility at the 

ICMR premises, are requested to share the details in a format provided below to 

aartijuneja628@gmail.com or give a hard copy at room Number 327 by 20th August 2024.  

 

Name of the ICMR employee  

Nature of job Regular/ project based 

Number of children for which crèche facility is 
required 

 

Age of the child/ children  

 

 

By order: 
Shri Jagdish Rajesh 
ADG (Admin) 
ICMR Headquarters, New Delhi 
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